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This Week’s Worker Bees

Presiding ................ Bruce Cockerham
Team Captain .................... Mike Frost
Thought/Pledge............. Bill Hourihan
Guest Intro &  Mic........ Susan Castillo
Speaker Intro................ Allen Wesdorf
Set-Up/Take-Down........... Sal Flavetta
Ticket Sales................... Fletcher Tyler

Birthdays........................
A n n i v e r s a r i e s . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .
Song Leader................ Doug Goodrich
Bulletin Editor............. John McClintic
Next Bulletin Editor.... John McClintic
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Upcoming  Events

Today's Program:

Jan Wesdorf

Visit Us On The Web at:  www.rotarywc.org
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Remember:  Crab Feed’s A ‘comin !!!

Upcoming Meeting Programs

Jan 14  John  Wolfe
Jan 21  James Scala
Jan 28  Korean Finance Minister
Feb 4  See’s Candies
Feb 11  No meeting:  Attend the Club Crab Feed

Fundraiser on Sat February 3rd.
Feb 18  Leslie Griffith, KTVU Channel 2 News

Anchor
Feb 25  Forensic Medicine

Jan 12-13 Annual Reno Train Trip.  See
Randy Walker or Fletcher Tyler
now for possible late reservations.

CLUB NO. 4191
ROTARY

INTERNATIONAL
DISTRICT 5160

Chartered April 7,
1937

Bhichai Rattakul
International President

Sow the Seeds of Love

Mark Von Hoetzen-
dorff

District Governor

Connie Crawford
District

Governor Nominee

Bruce Cockerham
President

Jack Fischer
President-Elect

Roger Dolan
Immediate Past Presi-

dent

Clint Collier
& Layton Hansen

Secretaries

Quentin Alexander
Attendance Secretary

Rod Uffindell
Treasurer

Tony Gourkani
Sergeant At Arms

John Gardner
Cogmaster

Hari Boukis
Webmaster

Hari Boukis
Bulletin Publisher

Directors
2001-2003
Mike Frost

Georgia Cockerham
Layton Hanson

2002-2004
Bruce Johnson

Carl Manna
Jack Matkin

For the latest “scoop” on upcoming meet-
ing programs, visit our website and click

on the link on the home page:
www.rotarywc.org



Silent Auction, Live Auction,
Wine Raffle, Dancing      $40 per
person

Benefiting:  Rotary Polio Plus—
the final drive for eradication;
DARE in Walnut Creek Schools,
Muir Women’s Health Center,
Boy Scouts of America, Special
Olympics, College Scholarships,
Walnut Creek Rotary Club Com-
munity Foundation.

Saturday February 8th – 6 pm to
Midnight

Centre Concord
5298 Clayton Road Concord

We need help from the entire membership to
make our annual fundraiser and success.
And we have only four weeks left!  See
Event Chairman Jack Fisher and volunteer to
help.

Election Report

The following Rotarians were elected at the
December 10th meeting to serve in the posi-
tions and for the terms indicated below:

President 2004-2005  Gill Bordenave
External Secretary 2003-2004 Layton Han-
son
Internal Secretary 2003-2004 Clint Collier
Attendance Secretary 2003-2004 Quentin
Alexander
Treasurer 2003-2004  Rod Uffindell
Director 2003-2005  Pam Raumer
Director 2003-2005  Tony Gourkani
Director 2003-2005  Jim Schmidt

December Anniversaries

Congratulations to the following Rotarians and
spouses who celebrated wedding anniver-
saries in December:  Susan and Gabriel
Castillo, Mike and Carolyn Frost, Paul
and Lucy Fisher, Earl and Kay Wightman,
Tony and Soheila Gourkani, Mark and
Pam Sanford, John and Elaine McClintic,
Ivan and Sheryl Kerr, Norm and Lydia
Betaque, Lee and Elizabeth Schneider.

December Birthdays

Many happy returns of the day to the follow-
ing Rotarians who celebrated birthdays in De-
cember:  Ira Hillyer, Rem Barnard, Gor-
don Fischer, Jim Campana, Ivan Kerr,
Tom Rockwell, Bob Nootbaar, Hari

ANNOUNCEMENTS Boukis, Frenchy Arrell, Quent Alexander,
Paul Fisher, Tom Grimm, Eric
Leuteneker.

Yosemite Weekend Sept 26 to 28
2003

Sign up with Tony Gourkani to reserve your
lodging for this year’s Yosemite weekend at
the Wawona Hotel.  $184.80 per night.

Membership Dues Reminder

Members who are on the January billing cycle
should please note that their payments are due
on January 1st and become late if not received
by January 31st.  Your payments may be
mailed in to our post office box or simply
handed to Clint Collier at any of the meet-
ings.  If your company is paying your dues for
you please make sure that your name is in-
cluded on the check so you get prompt credit.

Proposed New Member

Robert (Bob) Morgan (Bob), has been pro-
posed for membership in the classification of
Financial Consultant.  Bob is with AG Ed-
wards in Walnut Creek.

Annual Rotary Reno Train Trip
This Weekend January 12-13,
2003

See Randy Walker or Fletcher Tyler for
possible last minute slots for the annual Rotary
train trip to Reno this weekend, January 12th

and 13th.  Join Rotarians from throughout the
Bay Area on this annual trip through the
beautiful Sierra Nevada mountains to Reno.
Great scenery, fellowship, fine dining, and
shows make this a favorite social outing.
$200 (single) $190 (double) occupancy, in-
cluding your round trip train travel on the Ro-
tary Express.

Has your personal information
changed?

If your mailing address, telephone or fax
numbers, email address, or other personal
information changes, please tell the Club Sec-
retary, Clint Collier, so that he can keep our
records up to date.  Contact Clint at the
meetings or by email to clintc@rotarywc.org.

Get Your Rotary Announcements
in the Bulletin:

Our regular publishing deadline is Sun-
day night.  You can phone your bulletin an-
nouncements to John McClintic by 9:00pm
on Sunday to be sure to be included.  Call
John at 930-7352 and leave your message
on the answering machine, or fax to 925-
945-8932, or email to johnm@rotarywc.org.


